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06th October 2022 

 

Pyjamas and Breakfast Day 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
This term, the children have been exploring the question “Why can’t we eat chocolate for 
breakfast?” In order to continue with their learning about making healthy choices for breakfast, we 
would like to have a “Pyjamas and Breakfast Day” in nursery on Friday 14th October.   
The nursery staff will provide the children with different breakfast foods, and we ask that the 
children attend nursery in a fresh pair of Pyjamas. The children will take part in making their own 
breakfasts and will be discussing the foods that they try.  
If your child only attends afternoon sessions, the staff will hold another breakfast session in the 
afternoon for them so please send them in their Pyjamas so they can also take part in this learning 
experience.  
If you have any questions, please ask a member of staff. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Miss Moorhouse 
 
 

 

 


